St Augustine's Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.



St Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Week ending Thursday 12 September 2019

Attendance Matters!

This week's attendance		Number of Lates
Rec:	99%	0
У1:	91%	0
У2:	96%	0
У3:	90%	0
У4:	94%	0
У5:	97%	0
У6:	99%	0







☆ Stars of the Week ☆

Nur :	Holly Nguyen	Gianni Djokoto
Nur :	Holly Nguyen	Gianni Djokot

Rec: Leo Booth Aidan Carby

Y1: Nadia Jankiewicz Jason Nguyen

Y2: Leah Nguyen Samadhi Fernando

Y3: Michalina Gorecka Filip Daszkiewicz

Y4: Sara Antony Alan Adamkowski

Y5: Alexandra DaCosta Ashley Muzika

Y6: Grace Irwin Avaani Johnson-Carroll

Work of the week from Year Six

Vocation and Mission

As a Year Six member, my mission is to succeed in all my work.

I will do this by believing in myself, praying and talking to God, reading every night and learning my tables.

I will ask God to help me during any tests.

Dear Lord God,

I am asking you to help me all through Year Six. Give me courage and strength with all my work. Thank you for listening to me.

 What a beautiful and thoughtful piece of work to start the year! 2hp

A lovely reflection from Wiktoria Domagala in Y6.

ATTENDANCE - 95%

Well done to all those who have been in school every single day. Keep up the good work!

HOLIDAYS IN TERM TIME ARE NOT ALLOWED.

PUNCTUALITY - 0 LATES

Make sure you are in school by ten to nine every single day of the week!!!

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS - Reception & Y6

Well done to everyone: those who have been in school have made an amazing effort.





Live, Love and Learn with Jesus

THE WEDNESDAY WORD

Special word of the week is:

"CARE"

"Trust the present to God's love and the future to God's care"

St Augustine of Hippo



St Augustine's Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.



SCHOOL NEWS

- † THE PHOTOGRAPHER IS IN SCHOOL ON MONDAY FOR R > Y6 THEN WEDNESDAY FOR NURSERY PUPILS.
- t It has been lovely to meet all our new children this term.
- t Thank you for sending in dinner money and club money promptly. Please remember: dinner money must be paid promptly every Monday or your child will have to move to packed lunches.
- t Our parent meetings this week have been very well attended thank you. We look forward to meeting parents for Y5, Y2 and Y1 pupils next week as notified.
- † Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit in school.
- † ALL CLASSES SHOULD KEEP PE KIT IN A DRAWSTRING BAG IN THE CLOAKROOM.

PTA EVENTS

Watch for details of our Annual General Meeting and some exciting events in the coming months.



Shared Lunch



Congratulations to: all the children who have behaved so well all term so far. Children are always selected for showing acts of kindness, hard work, enthusiasm & sensible behaviour.

SAFEGUARDING

- Why do we need to be safe?
- What should you do if you get lost?
- Who can help if you find yourself in trouble?
- + How can you stay safe on a bicycle?
- What should you do if you are worried about anything?











e-SAFETY



PARENTS: please make sure you know what your child is accessing on the internet at all times.

🥗 READ, READ AND READ AGAIN!!! 🗪



Read, Write, Inc groups have started and everyone is working really hard on their sounds. Remember to bring in your homework folder every day.

Fred needs your help to learn his sounds!



MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

A SPECIAL REMINDER

This lovely event will take place in the school hall on Friday 27 September at 09:00.

We look forward to working with you again to support this vital charity in its work to support individuals and families who are coping with serious illness.



Class Information

What an amazing start! You have all settled in beautifully. Nur:

You have all settled into Reception very well. Please remember School Fund and your water bottle. Rec:

Year 1: Well done for starting Year One by being the best that you can be!

Year 2: We've enjoyed reading "The First Slodge" and sharing ideas about looking after our planet.

Year 3: Your work on place value has been fantastic this week. Well done!

Year 4: Keep up the hard work following your wonderful start to Year Four.

Year 5: You have all made a wonderful start to the year. Thank you for all your hard work.

Year 6: You have worked so hard. Remember to bring in your homework on Monday.

CHILDREN IN ALL CLASSES SHOULD HAVE ALL THEIR READING AND HOMEWORK RECORDED IN THEIR SPECIAL BLUE HOMEWORK DIARIES. OLDER CHILDREN SHOULD DO THIS THEMSELVES!